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Meadowside Brook Lane, Sutton-On-The-Hill, Ashbourne DE6 5JA
Offers Around £650,000 Freehold



• Beautiful Detached Country Home

• Warm Southerly Aspect with Countryside Views

• Lounge & Dining Room

• Living Fitted Kitchen/Dining Room & Utility

• Four Bedrooms (Bedroom Four/Study)

• Two Fitted Bathrooms

• Well-Kept South Facing Generous Gardens

• Large Block Paved Driveway

• Detached Brick & Tile Double Garage

• Attractive Non-Through Road - A Real Must See !

This beautiful detached country home offers a perfect blend of comfort and elegance. The property

boasts a warm southerly aspect, allowing for an abundance of natural light and stunning countryside

views that can be enjoyed from various vantage points throughout the home.

The home features lounge with log burner stove, dining room, fitted kitchen/dining room with utility

room, four bedrooms ( bedroom four/study ) and two fitted bathrooms.

Set on a generous plot, the well-kept south-facing gardens provide a tranquil outdoor space, perfect

for relaxation or outdoor activities. The large block-paved driveway offers parking for up to four

vehicles, leading to a double garage that adds to the practicality of this delightful home.

Situated on an attractive non-through road, this property enjoys a peaceful setting while remaining

conveniently close to local amenities.

The Location
Sutton on the Hill is a charming rural village within ease of access to facilities in Mickleover and Etwall

and further afield with swift access to Derby, Burton, Uttoxeter and Ashbourne. Private education at

Foremarke Hall and Repton School. The home is located within easy reach of major roads link via the

A50 and A38 giving access to the M1, M6 and M42, major airports of Manchester and East Midlands

International.

Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Hall
11'6" x 8'4" (3.51 x 2.56)

With stable door, tile flooring, storage cupboard, radiator, wall lights, staircase leading to first floor

and double glazed window.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lounge
22'7" x 11'9" (6.88m x 3.58m)

With chimney breast incorporating characterful fireplace

with log burning stove with raised slate hearth, beams to

ceiling, exposed brick pillar, two radiators, wall lights, twoceiling, exposed brick pillar, two radiators, wall lights, two

additional double glazed windows, two double glazed arch

windows to front and internal latch door.

Dining Room
12'6" x 12'1" (3.82 x 3.69)

With exposed brick chimney breast incorporating cast iron

fireplace with raised tile hearth, principle beam to ceiling,

two radiators, two side double glazed windows, two double

glazed arch windows to front, wall lights and internal latch

door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Living Kitchen/Dining Room
22'3" x 9'1" (6.79 x 2.78)

With single sink unit with chrome mixer tap, wall and base

fitted units with attractive matching worktops, wall mounted

plate rack, Rangemaster cooker with Rangemaster

extractor hood over, quarry tile flooring, radiator, three

double glazed windows with tiled sills, integrated

dishwasher, double glazed French doors opening onto sun

patio and garden and internal latched door.

Utility
9'3" x 6'3" (2.83 x 1.93)

With wall and base cupboards, fitted worktops, plumbing

for automatic washing machine, space for tumble dryer,

concealed central heating boiler, tile splashbacks, quarry tile

flooring, radiator, double glazed window and internal latch

door.

First Floor Landing
4'10" x 2'8" (1.48 x 0.82)

With corner storage cupboard and spotlights to ceiling.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom One
12'6" x 10'5" (3.83 x 3.19)

With two built-in wardrobes, spotlights to ceiling, radiator,

double glazed bow window with deep window sill and

internal latch door.

En-Suite Bathroom
9'8" x 8'4" (2.97 x 2.55)

With roll edge top slipper bath with mixer tap/hand shower

attachment and claw feet, pedestal wash handbasin, low

level WC, corner shower cubicle with chrome fittings

including shower, tile splashbacks, tile flooring, radiator,

spotlights to ceiling, double glazed Velux window, open

archway and internal latch door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Two
12'7" x 12'2" (3.84m x 3.71m)

With two built-in wardrobes, spotlights to ceiling, radiator,

double glazed window and internal latch door.

Bedroom Three
12'7" x 8'5" (3.84 x 2.58)

With built-in wardrobes and cupboards, spotlights to ceiling,

radiator, two double glazed windows and internal latch

door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Four/Study
9'7" x 8'6" (2.92m x 2.59m)

With radiator, spotlights to ceiling and double glazed

window.

Family Bathroom
10'2" x 5'4" (3.11 x 1.63)

With roll edge top slipper bath with claw feet, pedestal wash

handbasin, low level WC, separate shower cubicle with

shower, tile splashbacks, tile flooring, spotlights to ceiling,

heated towel rail/radiator, double glazed window and

internal latch door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Gardens
The property is complemented by a south facing garden

and is extremely well-kept enjoying shaped lawns, a varied

selection of shrubs, plants, electricity socket for garden

equipment, and large patio/terrace area providing a

pleasant sitting out entertaining space.

Driveway
A double width block paved driveway provides car standing

spaces for approximately four cars.

Brick & Tile Detached Double Garage
19'7" x 17'4" (5.99 x 5.29)

With power, lighting, three side windows and two up and over front doors.

Brick Shed
10'4" x 5'9" (3.15 x 1.76)

Which could also be used as a potting shed housing the oil

tank, additional power points, light and window.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Council Tax Band E

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
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particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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